
July 11, 2023
Greetings MESA Eagles,

I hope this letter finds you well and enjoying a safe summer.

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year.  It seems as if these days are passing us quickly.

MESA resumes school on August 14, 2023, and we are working hard to prepare our building for
our scholars’ return.

Our school day begins at 7:25am and ends at 2:25pm. Please remember that scholars should be
in school every day and on time. We are looking forward to a 95% or higher attendance rate at
MESA. Together we can meet this goal. We know that attending school every day prepares us for
a bright future.

MESA scholars must come in full uniform every day. If you have uniform polos from last year,
they are still acceptable to wear this school year. MESA has made it convenient for you to
purchase our polos and will have them for sale at the school. Please refer to the school website
for the uniform policy.

MESA celebrates the following promotions: Ms.Latrice Hughes the Dean of Scholars and
Family Engagement, Ms. Amber Shearer the Instructional Coach and Ms. Bettie Davis the
Guidance Counselor. We are excited to share that we have a full arts program and that Mrs.
Dominique Brown will serve as our Library Media Specialist.

Our parents are the most influential people in the lives of our scholars, and the school-home
connection is invaluable. Please join us for an enrollment fair and an opportunity to buy polos, as
well as meet staff on August 10, 2022, at MESA from 11: 00-3:00 pm. You will meet your child's
teacher, the administrative and support staff teams.
 

We look forward to a great year!

Ms. Colvin
Principal

http://mesa-school.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/MESA_uniforms_2022_2023.pdf
http://mesa-school.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/MESA_uniforms_2022_2023.pdf



